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#successforall 

Friday 6th May 

 

Visit to Imagine that 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 1 and 2 have been given a fantastic opportunity to attend a day visit at ‘Imagine that’ in 

Wavertree where the children will take part in role-play, art and science activities. This trip will 

take place on Wednesday 25th May 2022.   

 

We will be leaving school promptly, please make sure your child is in class on time as we will not 

be able to wait for any latecomers. We will travelling there and back by coach and expect to be 

back at school by the end of the school day.  Please remind your child that we expect excellent 

behaviour as always.   

Your child will need to be in their full school uniform, including black school shoes. All children 

will be provided with a packed lunch, however you can send a snack and a drink a labelled plastic 

bag.  Please do not send sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks. No money will be needed.   

 

This trip is being funded by school and will be an amazing experience for your child to share with 

their peers. Please return the following permission slip asap.  If you have any questions, then please 

see Mrs Cliffe.  

 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

Mrs J Cliffe 

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

 

I give/ do not give permission for my child …………………………………………….. to go to 

‘Imagine that’ on Wednesday 25th May 2022.  I understand that my child will need to be in full 

school uniform with black school shoes and I will remind them about appropriate behaviour when 

on a school visit. 

 

 

Signed by……………………………………..parent/carer 

 

 

 

 


